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23d Ociober 2020

Dear parents,

I would like to say a massive thank you for all the support that you have given us over the half
term. It has been lovely seeing you and your children back in school in what are
unprecedented times. | would like to say how proud | am of all your children and how proud
you should be. They have been absolute stars over this half term and seeing their smiles has
made our jobs a lot easier.

During weekends and while we are on holiday for half-term, it is essential that we are kept

informed of any suspected or confirmed cases of Coronavirus within our school community
please.

If a child or member of staff were to develop symptoms over the holiday (especially the first
few days), it is imperative that we are informed so we are able to implement our fracing
system and inform any other community members who may need to isolate.

You can do this by emailing me on office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk or
enguiries@winhills.cambs.sch.uk

Please also note the following if you travel abroad during half-term:

¢ |f you go on holiday to somewhere that does not have a travel corridor, you and your
child({ren) will need to isolate at home upon your return for 14 days. During this time,
we will provide remote learning for your child.

¢ [If the country that you visit has their permitted corridor removed whilst you are on
holiday, then you and your child(ren) will need to isolate at home upon your return for
14 days. During this fime, we will provide remote learning for your child.

This is a very challenging time for all of us and we must emphasise that our first priority is the

safety of all of our staff and pupils. Please do have a lovely half term and we look forward to
seeing you back in school on Tuesday 319 November.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need any further information.

Yours sincerely

I w. Turme~
Mr John Turner

Head of School
On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (Part of the DLPT)

The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust is a company registered in England and Wales.
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